
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2019 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Kingswood Visit 

 

Please find listed below the specific information regarding your child’s visit to Kingswood on Monday 

4th March – Friday 8th March 2019. 

 

 Pupils to arrive at 8:45, in non-school uniform and meet in the KS1 hall with their 

belongings. 

 

 Pupils are allowed to take up to £5 spending money to spend in the small tuck/gift shop on 

the last day of the trip. This must be in a named envelope or wallet. 

 

 If your child is to take a camera it must be a named disposable camera – no electronics of 

any kind, no mobile phones. 

 

 No lunch needed – this will be provided at Kingswood. 

 

 Medicines including inhalers must be handed in to Mrs Hunt in the KS1hall on the morning 

of the trip. 

 

 Reminder – all clothing taken must be named. 

 

 We hope to arrive back at school at around 4pm but will keep everyone updated via 

Twitter/Facebook. 

 

 The contact number for Kingswood is 01226 762285 THIS IS FOR EMERGENCY USE 

ONLY PLEASE. 

 

We are sure the children will enjoy their stay at Kingswood and will have lots of exciting news to 

tell you on their return. 

 

If you have any further queries which have not been addressed in the above please do not hesitate 

to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mrs J Hunt 

Visit Co-ordinator 

The Grange School 

Staverton Road, Daventry,   

Northamptonshire NN11 4HW 

 

T: 01327 705785 

F: 01327 709729 

www.thegrange.northants.sch.uk 

 


